
Kelly  Osbourne  Calls  Off
Engagement

Kelly Osbourne and her fiancé, model Luke Worrall, have called
off their engagement, People reported last Wednesday.  The
split comes on the heels of reports that Worrall cheated on
Osbourne.  That day, she tweeted that she would not comment on
the split.  The two got engaged in November 2008.

How can you deal with a breakup online?

Cupid’s Advice:

Osbourne used technology to communicate her feelings with her
friends and fans.  However, the web is a public forum that
must be approached with care.  Here are some of Cupid’s tips
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on dealing with a breakup on the Internet:

1. Personal boundaries: In an avenue that basically has no
barriers, it’s important to have your own limits for the
amount and content of the information you put out on the web.

2. Censorship: There are certain things that shouldn’t be
mentioned in a public setting.  Avoid any of the “B” words:
boys, breakups, bosses, bank accounts, and bodily functions. 
Add any others you feel necessary, but basically, if you
wouldn’t talk about a topic to a group of people you don’t
know, don’t put it online.

3. Be true to yourself: You have the ability to create a whole
image for yourself online.  This means you also have the
ability to recreate your online identity after the split. 
Revamp your profile, or tweet some inspirational quotes.  Keep
yourself positive and moving forward, even if it’s just
online.

Christina Milian & The Dream
Announce Separation
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On Monday, a rep for The Dream confirmed the separation of the
producer from wife, singer Christina Milian, to US Weekly. 
The confirmation of the split came shortly after the website
released photos of The Dream playing on the beach with a
mystery woman.  The couple married this past September, and
have a daughter, Violet, who is 5-months-old.

How can you maintain the honeymoon stage through the first
year of marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:

The first year of marriage can be the hardest, especially once
the actual honeymoon is over.  Even if it’s rough, you can
make it through as a couple and a family by keeping the spark
alive, and keeping things special.

1. Survive PHD (or ‘post-honeymoon depression’): It isn’t easy
to come back to the real world after spending a vacation in
paradise with just you and your mate.  Ease back into your
routine, and remind yourselves that just because the trip has
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ended, doesn’t mean the passion has to fizzle, too.

2. Pick a date night: You are getting settled into your new
life together, which often means doing a lot of tedious errand
running and paper filing.  Schedule dates together once a
week.  Get out of the house and be a couple on the town.

3. Celebrate the small things: Once you’re married, everything
can become a ‘first’ again – make each of those firsts count. 
Have friends over when you are completely moved into your new
place.  Start a new tradition for your first holiday season as
a married couple.  In short, start making new memories
together.

Larry King & Shawn Southwick
Call Off Divorce
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Television  legend  Larry  King  and  wife  Shawn  Southwick
collectively  filed  to  dismiss  their  divorce  papers,  TMZ
reported last Thursday.  The couple had mutually filed for
divorce on April 14, citing irreconcilable differences.  The
Huffington Post reported that in his announcement to step down
from his television show, King said he was looking forward to
spending more time with his wife and children.

Can you come back from a divorce?

Cupid’s Advice:

Filing for divorce is a huge step that should not be taken
lightly, especially when both parties feel it is necessary, as
in King and Southwick’s case.  However, Cupid has some advice
for couples who wish to give their marriage a second chance in
making it work.

1. Put each other first: Though not everyone can leave their
job for their family, King made a conscious decision to to
announce  his  desire  to  make  his  marriage  and  family  a
priority.  In order to give love another try, both people need
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to put that chance first in their lives.

2. Spice things up: When revitalizing a marriage, take some
risk.  Try something new on your date night… or revisit an old
haunt  to  relive  good  memories.   Remember  what  your
relationship  was  like  in  the  beginning,  whether  you’re
creating new sparks or reigniting old passions.

3. Don’t hold a grudge: Obviously, something drove you to the
brink of divorce, and those issues need to be addressed.  More
importantly, don’t hold past actions against each other in the
future.  Take advantage of the fresh start.

Eddie Cibrian’s Privacy Plea
After Infidelity Goes Public
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Last week Cupid’s Pulse posted Is LeAnn Truly to Blame? about
Rimes’ affair with Eddie Cibrian that ultimately lead to the
end of both their marriages.  Now, Cibrian is requesting
privacy for himself and his family, telling E! Online, “I
can’t change the past and I’m truly sorry that people got hurt
long the way, but not everything reported in the media is
reality and continuing to rehash things publicly only makes it
more difficult for everyone to heal.”  He would like to focus
on his two children from his former marriage.

What drives people to cheat?

Cupid’s Advice:

The reasons behind cheating are different for everyone.  See
if the following ring true for you:

1. Feelings of inadequacy: Some people start feeling like they
don’t measure up next to their partner, whether it’s in terms
of salary, work position, or even within your shared inner
social circle.  Resentment may set in, which can be a factor
in why people cheat.
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2. Mixed emotions: Your relationship still has that spark, but
are you still searching for something more?  Figure out what’s
missing in your partnership that’s causing you to focus your
attention elsewhere.

3. Lack of self-love: Sometimes, it really is you, and not the
other person.  Take yourself out of the relationship to figure
out what you want before you end up cheating.

Anna  Mouglalis  &  Mads
Mikkelsen Get it On in ‘Coco
Chanel & Igor Stravinsky’
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Coco Avant Chanel (Anna Mouglalis) is most widely known for
the amazing fragrances for women around the world –
specifically, Chanel No. 5.  Igor Stravinsky (Mads Mikkelsen),
a Russian Composer is  known for his unpopular musical
genius.  In the movie, Coco offers Stravinsky the use of her
villa in Garches so that he will be able to work.  He accepts
the offer and decides to move in with his ill wife and
children.  The attraction between Stravinsky and Chanel is
intense and a tempestuous love affair begins.  This leads him
to compose inspired music, and Chanel’s fragrances became
immensely popular and in demand.

Cupid’s Advice:

This movie is about a love affair but a relationship needs
commitment and honesty in order to succeed.  Here are five
ways to avoid your partner from stepping out and cheating on
you:

1. Being honest with each other is the number one method of
staying together and maintaining a healthy relationship.



2. Communicating your needs and desires while listening to
your partners will ultimately help you stay close.

3. Putting your significant other first when necessary will
help your mate do the same.

4. Brainstorm together when you find yourselves at a
crossroads.  Often times, making the effort to stay on track
works to iron out any difficulties along the way.

If you have ideas on how to prevent an affair and keep a
relationship alive, we’d love to hear from you!  We’ll take
your suggestions and create a poll where you can vote for the
No. 1 reason!

Release Date: June 11

Is LeAnn Rimes to Blame for
Cheating?
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In the latest issue of People, LeAnn Rimes says she has only
herself to blame after cheating on her husband of seven years,
Dean Sheremet, with Eddie Cibrian. “I did one of the most
selfish things that I possibly could do, in hurting someone
else,”  but  the  27-year-old  singer  added  that  she  doesn’t
regret the outcome. Rimes and Cibrian, 36, became friends on
the set of Northern Lights, a Lifetime movie they starred in
together.   Although  both  were  married  to  others  during
filming, they found themselves falling in love.  Rimes and
Cibrian are currently in a committed relationship, and their
respective divorces will soon by final.For couples who have
seen the worst and have lost faith in themselves or their
mates, how can you get your life back on track?

Cupid’s Advice:

Rimes is on her way to forgiveness.  She has taken steps to
bring  her  wrongdoing  into  the  public  eye,  accepted
responsibility for her actions, and understands that it will
take time for everyone involved to heal.

1. Be honest with yourself: If there are problems in your
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relationship, take matters into your own hands, and talk to
your significant other before you chat it up with someone
else.

2. Take the next step: After discussing the issues that lead
you to think of others, you should figure out how to work on
the problems in your relationship together.  As a team, you
may find success.

3. Take time out: Working out kinks and complications can be
draining.  Set time aside to unwind from the stress involved. 
Whether  this  time  is  spent  as  a  couple  or  alone,  is
irrelevant; you need to decide what works best for the two of
you.


